
 

 

RAZOR MEDICAL INSTRUMENTS, INC. ANNOUNCES IT HAS TRAINED 60 US 

SURGEONS ON THE USE OF ITS SINGLE-USE ACETABULAR REAMERS. 

  

March 31, 2022, Warsaw IN  -- RAZOR Medical Instruments, Inc. announced today that 

it has trained 60 US surgeons on the use of its single-use acetabular reamers.  

"Congratulations to our team for achieving this significant milestone, completing our first 
wave of training.  RAZOR single-use reamers are being well received by the surgeon 
community as they are always sharp and accurate," said Bruce Khalili, President 
and Chief Technology Officer. 

 

About RAZOR Medical Instruments, Inc. 

Razor Medical Instruments is a medical device instrumentation company that aims to 

optimize patient safety, surgical outcomes and efficiencies in joint arthroplasty by 

developing transformative and sustainable single-use instrument technologies. 

For more information, please visit www.RazorMI.com.  

  

Cautionary Statement Regarding Forward-Looking Statements 

The forward-looking statements included in this press release represent our views as of 

the date hereof. We anticipate that subsequent events and developments may cause our 

views to change. However, while we may elect to update these forward-looking 

statements at some point in the future, we specifically disclaim any obligation to do so. 

These forward-looking statements should not be relied upon as representing our views 

as of any date subsequent to the date hereof. 
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Katherina Kalman 
SVP Corporate Development  
RAZOR Medical Instruments, Inc. 
1055 Mariners Drive 
Warsaw, IN  46582 
(574) 295-9359 


